Dora MacVicar
Windham
LD 1432

I am writing in very strong support of LD1432
To remove consideration of gender identity from the Maine Human Rights Act.

Men and women are different, fundamentally, physiologically.

It is unfair, unsafe, and abusive to women for this to happen.

It also sends a mixed message to our youth, of both genders, causing more confusion
during their adolescence than is healthy. It cause unstable families and communities.

LD1377 ought to pass!
I appreciate your support of this bill.
Thank you.



